Insight Accounting


& Financial Consulting, Inc.

Public Accountants and Financial Advisors
Phone:
(414) 328-5144


Fax:
(414) 328-5146

June 29, 2022
Dear Valued Client, 

The Internal Revenue Service recently announced an increase in the optional standard mileage rate for the last 6 months of 2022, which better reflects the recent increase in fuel prices. The new business standard mileage rate for the remainder of 2022 is 62.5 cents per mile, up 4 cents from the rate at the beginning of the year. Medical/Moving mileage rates are also up 4 cents, to 22 cents per mile.
As a self-employed individual, a client with rental properties and/or medical/moving mileage, we ask that you do the following to better prepare for the 2022 tax filing season:
· Obtain a mileage reading at the end of the day on Thursday, June 30, 2022 or before you leave for work on Friday, July 1, 2022. Please write this down and keep with your records/mileage log to differentiate the two mileage rates. We expect the requirement to separately report miles pre and post midyear change. 
In addition, taxpayers still have the option of calculating actual costs of operating a vehicle rather than using the standard mileage rate. Keeping receipts for actual costs is still a requirement for this deduction. 
Feel free to reach out to our office should you have any questions.
Sincerely, 

Insight Accounting & Financial Consulting, Inc. 

4712 W. Forest Home Avenue


Milwaukee, Wisconsin  53219-4716
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